
Homeless education liaisons ensure that students experiencing homelessness are 

supported when they are at school and not at school. The McKinney-Vento Act 

requires that community schools and traditional public school districts have a 

homeless education liaison to help support students experiencing homelessness. 

 

Kevin Young, Assistant Superintendent, will serve as the homeless education 

liaison for Lexington Local Schools. Kevin can be reached at: 419-884-2132 ext. 

1902 or email young.kevin@lexington.k12.oh.us 

 

Additional student supports can be found here: 

https://education.ohio.gov/Topics/Student-Supports/Homeless-Youth/Student-

Supports 
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